
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

Ocean County will receive bids 11:00 a.m. Tuesday, November 15, 2022 in the Administration 

Building, Toms River, NJ for Construction of Traffic Signal Upgrades Contract 2022A, Various 

Townships.  Plans and specs are available on the County's OpenGov Electronic Bid Portal 

(https://procurement.opengov.com/portal/oceancounty).  Bidders must comply with P.L. 1975, C. 127 

and 10% Surety required.  John N. Ernst, Ocean County Engineer.   

  

The work to be performed under this Contract consists of modifications to eight (8) existing signals in 

Jackson, Lakewood, and Toms River Townships and Point Pleasant Borough.  These upgrades include:  

modifications to existing equipment, construction of new steel traffic signal and pedestrian signal poles, 

installation of conduit and wire, modifications to the existing timings in the signal controllers, 

installation of new video detection and GPS enabled emergency preemptive systems.  Estimated 

construction cost range: $0 to $1,000,000.00. 

 

 


